
 
Dear NHS Community, 

Attached you will find the results of the 2017 NHS Parent Survey that were 
presented at the School Board meeting on August 17.  Thank you to all who 
participated. The results represent 61% of our students, giving us strong 
information reflective of what you think our school is doing well and where we 
need to improve. 

While many of our measures decreased in satisfaction from the preceding year, 
the results give us additional direction.  Dr. Erik Anderson, our new principal, will 
be sharing the survey information at his first staff meeting this week, and all of us 
will be using the data as one of many tools to inform decision making on 
improving our school for everyone.  

From the Board's perspective, we have a clear understanding of the work we 
need to do together, and one of the important items on that list is to do a better 
job of communicating.  To that end, we are establishing a communications 
team.  A separate email will request volunteers from the staff and the community 
to work on this important team. 

Thank you again for taking the time to complete the survey and provide us with 
valuable information. 

Sincerely, 

The North Hampton School Board 

James Sununu, Chair 

Cindy Burke, Vice Chair 

Gregg Duffy 

Tamara Le 

Tom Von Jess 
 


